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Team Sanborn Head Presents at 2018 NY

Solid Waste & Recycling Conference

MAY 22, 2018

Four Sanborn Head team members are presenting at the Federation of New York
Solid Waste Associations’ Conference at The Sagamore in Bolton Landing, NY.

On May 22, Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E., and David Adams, P.E. will be presenting, Assessing Risks of
Using Soils in Landfills as Cover. For those interested in learning more about innovative geosynthetic
applications, Lisa Damiano, P.E., and Andrew Matthews will be presenting, Design of Drainage
Geocomposites for Landfill Applications Using ASTM D7931 on May 23. Stephan Fourmont with Afitex
Texel will be a joint presenter. Learn more by visiting the Solid Waste & Recycling Conference website.
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